
 
 
 
 

 20/01/2015 
 

Extension of Tender 

 

All prospective Bidders are requested to refer to the Tender Notice “Bid for 
supply of Manpower for providing Security Service at Ahmedabad” which was 
released on our Website (http://www.utiitsl.com) on 06/01/2015. The last date 
for submission of the said tender was up to 15:00 hours on 20/01/2015. 
 
The last date of submission of the said tender has been extended up to 15:00 
hours on 29/01/2015.  
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